
From: C R [mailto:racetelemark@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, May 11, 2017 6:47 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: On Northern Pass from a New Hampshirite 
 
Hello Ms.Monroe, 
 
I want you to know that i am against Northern Pass as proposed.  
Northern New Hampshire has a most attractive scenic landscape. As proposed, Northern Pass will be a 
towering scar over our beautiful lands. 
 
New Hampshire can do better by promoting other projects that use clean energy without defacing our 
unique northern landscape. This decision will affect our grandest views for decades, perhaps centuries. 
 
Lets be conservational with our beautiful natural heritage.  
 
Chris Rice 
Berlin, NH 
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